
 

Mon, Aug 17, 2020 at 9:29 AM 

Subject: Letter to Commission 

Dear Sara, 

Below is the letter I like to submit to the commission before the meeting. It is also addressed to 

you as well. I appreciate all the assistance from you on this matter and I hope we will have a 

good outcome. I will call in according to the instructions you have provided to me. 

 

All the best, 

Sanya Micovic 

 

Dear Ms. Davis and Commission members : 

 

My name is Sanya Micovic owner of 7 Dolores SW of 13th house which is under construction. 

 

I want to make a statement regarding the roots of 2 trees on my property which have been 

disturbed during the course of the site work and offer my sincere apology as this was done 

unintentionally. 

 

My general contractor had to leave the project due to the severe heart condition and we were 

willing to release him from the project. At the time most of he major construction was 

completed. We were left to complete the interior finishes and landscape which we felt we could 

manage on our own, with some help with scheduling from another contractor. 

 

As the shutdown during the pandemic pushed us back and many of subcontractors were very 

backed up, the work on the house has slowed down substantially and has caused numerous 

delays.  

 

We own retail business in Carmel which was closed during the shut down until June 1st. Without 

an income and having to complete the building of the house, this has created great financial 

burden on us. We were trying to overlook the construction as well as to work in the business to 

generate the income after we reopened.  

 

We were not aware that the workers made this mistake with the trees until the forester brought it 

to my attention, which has devistated me. Apparently the worker missunderstood the instructions 

and has mistakenly disturbed few roots.  

 

We love this property, we love our trees, we purchased this house because of those trees which 

are like sculptures in the garden and any thought of them been damaged in any way had been 

imotionally very difficult. 

 

My husband has resided in Carmel for 40 years and I for 28y. We have our business in town for 

past 28 years and we try to contribute to our beautiful community as much as we can. We love 

nature and our community and we will do everything possible to make it even more beautiful. 

 

We are hoping for your consideration and understanding in reviewing this matter.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Jovan and Sanya Micovic  

831-224-8195 


